
 
 

P-HSJCC Biweekly Updates Meeting Highlights  
June 23, 2020 

PROVINCIAL HSJCC UPDATES 
 

• Since March, the P-HSJCC has been convening on a biweekly basis to ensure ongoing 
communications, information sharing and updates from our network as we continue to respond to 
the evolving pandemic. 

 
UUUpdates from the HSJCC Secretariat 
 

• The deadline for HSJCC annual reports has been extended to August 1st, 2020 following flexibility 
granted by MOH for this reporting period. 

• The Secretariat has created an updated, user-friendly reporting template for the HSJCC Network. 
 The Secretariat will circulate this updated template and send an invitation to Regional 

and Local HSJCC chairs and administrative support staff to participate in an orientation 
webinar on the reporting process. 

• Kirstin Grant from CMHA Ontario provided the P-HSJCC with an overview of the changes to 
insurance policies during COVID-19, the associated risks and its impacts on the HSJCC Network. 
 A submission was made on behalf of the P-HSJCC urging the provincial government to 

immediately intervene on this issue.  
• The Secretariat will prepare a briefing note for the P-HSJCC which will provide a summary of the 

changes surrounding insurance policies and its impacts on the HSJCC Network. 
 

UURoundtable Updates re: The Impact of COVID-19 across the HSJCC Network 
 

• To help facilitate our discussions, members were asked the following questions:  
 How is COVID-19 affecting service delivery in your region? 
 Is there any information that you would like to share that could help support the HSJCC 

Network during this time? 
 How can the PHSJCC + Secretariat support you? 

 
•  Regional and Local Committees continue to meet over the coming months as they monitor the 

impact of COVID-19 on the network. 
 

UUIMPORTANT ACTION ITEMS: 
 

• The Secretariat to send an updated reporting template to Regional and Local HSJCC chairs, 
followed by an invitation to participate in an orientation webinar on the HSJCC Network’s 
reporting process.  
 

• Members were asked to send any additional feedback on the P-HSJCC emergency letter to 
government on insurance policies by noon on Wednesday June 24th. The Secretariat then 
submitted the letter to partner ministries on Thursday June 25th.  
 

 

https://hsjcc.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/PHSJCC_Emergency_Insurance_Letter_June_25_2020.pdf


 
 

• The Secretariat will prepare a briefing note on the changes to insurance policies 
and its impact on the HSJCC Network and circulate to the P-HSJCC.  
 Members are encouraged to share the briefing note with their Regional and Local 

committees. 
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